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RE: Capital Improvement Program (CIP) Recommendation
DATE: April 21, 2005

At the April 20, 2005 meeting of the Parks and Recreation Commission, the Commission voted
unanimously (9-0) to stress the importance of funding the Community Center extraordinary
maintenance project and Small Parks Improvement. The Commission strongly believes that both
of these items are essential to protect the Town’s existing resources. In addition, the Commission
appreciates the Council’s funding for portable bathroom facilities in our parks during the winter
months when the permanent facilities are closed. The portable facilities were heavily used.

The Commission appreciates the opportunity to review and make recommendations
regarding this the capital improvement program.
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